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United Policyholders: February 2022 Events

Mono County

United Policyholders (UP) is offering a Roadmap to Recovery® Q&A workshop in February for survivors of
wildfires in California. You can submit your questions in advance and UP will address them during the
webinar.

UP will also have two Survivor to Survivor Forums scheduled for February, where you can confer with past
and current wildfire survivors. The forum is informal and private, only open to survivors and trained UP
volunteers and staff.

Details: https://uphelp.org/events/
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